
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
April 21, 2006 

 
 
 
 
 
Nick Little 
6160 Longview Rd. 
Eight Mile, AL  36613 
 
Re: Case #SUB2006-00060 

L. Gordon Place Subdivision 
4500 and 4528 Harvest Boulevard East 
(East side of Harvest Boulevard East,  610’+ North of Harvest Boulevard South). 
3 Lots / 6.3+ Acres  

 
Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on April 20, 2006, the Planning Commission considered the above 
referenced subdivision. 
 
After discussion it was decided to holdover this application until the May 18, 2006, 
meeting to allow the applicant time to meet with staff and submit revised drawings 
showing a two-lot subdivision with no flag-shaped lots.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen, Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: McCrory & Williams, Inc 


